
 

 
 

15th April 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 6 Collection Arrangements 
 

 
We have been reviewing our collection arrangements for our Year 6 children, in helping them to 
prepare for the independence of secondary school.  
 
From Monday, 19th April, we will be allowing children (in Year 6 only) to walk home without 
being collected by an adult, provided that you have given consent for this to happen. 
 
If you wish for your child to begin to walk home without being collected by an adult, please tell us 
by clicking below: 
 
Year 6 Collection Arrangements 
 
Unless you provide this information, we will continue to make sure your child is collected by an 
adult.  
 
If they have a younger brother or sister in our school, they will still need to be collected at this 
time. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEJzQlvmEaGROk99wfxFVzeVUNEJDSERVSjg4WlQ1OE5LNTI5WTdVQTNDWi4u

